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Welcome to London for 
AIPPI 2019

AIPPI World Congress takes place from 15-18 September and we are looking forward to 

welcoming our friends from the international IP community to London.

Partner James Seymour will be attending some congress sessions and many of our 

Partners will be holding meetings with our international associates.

If you would like to arrange a meeting with anyone from EIP, please contact 

events@eip.com
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